

Medical **Malpractice** Attorneys

pegalislawgroup.com

### **December 2021 News Roundup**



#### **Tips for Keeping Everyone Safe During Holiday Travel**

The holiday season is once again upon us, and many people will be traveling to gather with their friends and family, often in wintry or lessthan-ideal travel conditions. Thanks to the ongoing global pandemic, holiday travel may feel riskier than in years past. However, there are ways you can make the journey feel safer, so you can enjoy being with your loved ones.

Here are some helpful tips for keeping everyone safe during holiday travel this year and beyond.

**Click For More Articles** 



#### **In The News**

Have you listened to Robert Fallarino's interview on Hilary Topper On Air? In this informative podcast, Robert and Hilary Topper discuss the best way to catch up on postponed doctor visits due to the COVID-19 pandemic. You can listen to Robert's interview here.



#### **Contact Us**

We cherish our client and colleague relationships. When you or a family member are concerned about medical care received, ask for a legal consultation swiftly. Time is often limited. PLG attorneys are directly available at 516-684-2900 or via **email**. We are fluent in English, Spanish, and Russian.

# PEGALIS LAW GROUP, LLC

## ADVOCATES FOR VICTIMS OF MEDICAL NEGLIGENCE & PERSONAL INJURY











From all of us at Pegalis Law Group, we'd like to wish you and your loved ones a safe and Happy Holiday Season!

Pegalis Law Group, LLC
Medical Malpractice & Personal Injury Attorneys
One Hollow Lane, Suite 107, Lake Success, NY 11042
(516) 684-2900
PegalisLawGroup.com



Copyright © 2021 All Rights Reserved. This newsletter is for information purposes only, and is not intended to provide legal advice. Attorney Advertising.